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Jonesboro Parks and Recreation would like the name of the new dog park that is
currently being constructed at the Earl Bell Community Center to be Earl Bell Dog Park. This
would help make it easier for user to locate the park. Also with the possibility of other dog
parks, being constructed in Jonesboro this name would help decipher it from the others.

Earl Bell Ir. has been contacted for approval and he is happy with his name being used for this
project.

| would appreciate the consideration in this name request.

Sincerely,
Danny Kapales
Director

Jonesboro Parks and Recreation




